
From: Katlind Deonarine [mailto:Katlind.Deonarine@kings.uwo.ca]  

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 11:00 AM 
Subject: Reminder October Board Meeting & Special Event 

 
Good morning Members of the Board,  
 
This is a friendly reminder that the Board of Directors meeting scheduled for next Wednesday, October 
31st is cancelled.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Katlind Deonarine  
Executive Assistant  
King’s University College 
katlind.deonarine@kings.uwo.ca   
519-433-3491 x4520 
1-800-265-4406 
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